\}‘\\1 €D ST4 ’?‘:P
: ' UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20460

@3

ANOHNN,
W 4genct

AN

A prot®”

0CT 27 2010

THE ADMINISTRATOR

James K. Hammitt, Ph.D.

Chairman

Advisory Council on Clean Air
Compliance Analysis

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency

1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW

Washington, D.C. 20460

Dear Dr. Hammitt:

Thank you for your letter and review report of September 15, 2010, providing advice on
the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency’s second prospective study of the benefits and costs
of the 1990 Clean Air Act Amendments. Your advisory letter offers important perspective and
recommendations on the EPA’s assessment of the air-quality effects of the 1990 Clean Air Act

programs.

Your additional review of the refined and corrected air-quality-change estimates was
especially helpful and informative. I appreciate efforts to provide this important and timely
advice to the council to support its review meetings on September 2 and 3, 2010, and to support
the EPA’s ongoing work to refine and finalize the second prospective study.

Please know that I truly value the advice and assistance of the council and its
subcommittees and share your interest in continuing our effective working relationship.

Sincerely,

isa P. Jackson

Intemet Address (URL) @ http://www.epa.gov
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Armistead Russell, Ph.D.

Chairman

Air Quality Modeling Subcommittee
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW
Washington, D.C. 20460

Dear Dr. Russell:

Thank you for your letter and review report of September 15, 2010, providing advice on
the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency’s second prospective study of the benefits and costs
of the 1990 Clean Air Act Amendments. Your advisory letter offers important perspective and
recommendations on the EPA’s assessment of the air-quality effects of the 1990 Clean Air Act
programs.

Your additional review of the refined and corrected air-quality-change estimates was
especially helpful and informative. [ appreciate efforts to provide this important and timely
advice to the council to support its review meetings on September 2 and 3, 2010, and to support
the EPA’s ongoing work to refine and finalize the second prospective study.

Please know that I truly value the advice and assistance of the council and its
subcommittees and share your interest in continuing our effective working relationship.

Sincerely,
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Lisa P. Jackson

Intemet Address (URL) @ http://www.epa.gov
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